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YEar 5 Class Assembly 
Today we were treated to the Class 5 Assembly. The children had put together their own
running order and decided on their own parts for the assembly, so it was a real team effort.  
During the assembly, they told us about their art installations and read out the poems that they
had written about biomes. In addition to this, they put on a brilliant performance of an extract
from Macbeth and performed sea shanties using glockenspiels and drums. Well done Class 5!

Thank you to everyone who donated to
the fun last Friday as the school ran
events to support Children in Need. 

Thank you!

We raised the amazing total of:

£417.21
We hope you enjoyed all the cake!

Governor update
At the Governing Board meeting on Monday 9th October,

Joe Gilbert and Vicki Wienand were voted in as Interim
Co-Chairs of the Board. Vicki remains Literacy Link

Governor and Joe Safeguarding Governor. Beth Watson is
Vice Chair. We’d like to welcome our two new governors
Rebecca Cockman and Mark Harvey. Should you wish to
contact the Interim Co- Chairs, please note their email

addresses:
jgilbert@stannes.cambs.sch.uk

vwienand@stannes.cambs.sch.uk
t

Book Fair total
Thank you to everyone who bought books from the Travelling

Book Fair last week. The school sold just under £1000 in
books and has received 

£420 in commission
This commission is used every year to help replace old an

damaged books as well as fund some new titles for the
children to enjoy.



Leanne Martin is running 2 workshops in
the next few weeks. One is about dealing
with anger and the other is about sleep. 

These workshops are very helpful for ideas
on how to help and support your child with

any issues that you are finding. 
You can book on to one of the courses via

the QR code.

SEND Hints and Tips  from 
Miss  Tavender

REMINDERS
Friday 1st December - Whole school Eucharist 9.15am school hall
Friday 1st December - Decoration day Parents welcome between 10am and 12
Friday 1st December - Godmanchester Community Association Christmas Light
Switch on event - School Choir performing. 
Tuesday 5th December - Whole school trip to the Pantomime. .

 

SEND is everyone’s business

PSFA christmas hats

Once again, the PSFA will be running
their Christmas Hat treat giveaway. 

Starting Friday 1st December until the
last day of school, the PFSA will be in the

playground either at drop off or after
school giving away small treats to the

first 50 children. 

E Safety Tips: NSPCC Website 

Recently, we were lucky enough to
welcome visitors from the NSPCC to

run workshops with some of the year
groups. 

The NSPCC also offer advice to parents
about online safety - the website below

includes information about keeping
children safe whilst using social media

and online gaming platforms.

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-
children-safe/online-safety/#guides

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=ZLMn4x4EUUyC8skGp4-cyTqbe5ybJoVBrBCNTLRkk0tUOFNNODFLTDc2ME5DNUswS0xDN0YxQVg2WS4u

